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.                       . 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Superstars 
of the 
week 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Pizza 
Curried 

Chicken Rice 

Minced Beef 

Pie 

Meatballs in 

Tomato Sauce 

& Pasta 

Fish Star & 

Chips 

Mexican Veg 

Burrito 
Pasta Bake 

Broccoli 

Cheese Bake 

Sweet Potato 

& Veg Curry 

Cheesy Bean 

Loaded Potato 

Skins 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches 
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 RLB 96.96% REG 98.26% 

1RW 94% 1CM 98.80% 

2CW 94.58% 2AM 98.33% 

3RH 91.43% 3PM 99.26% 

4KH 94.78% 4CS 97.49% 

5JG 98.08% 5JM 97.20% 

6SF 94.78% 6CT 97.31% 

 

RLB Nella 

REG Archie 

1RW Cleo 

1CM Ollie-Ray 

2AM Yasmine 

2CW Kohan 

3RH Riley 

3PM Kornelia 

4KH Joshua 

4CS Rebeca 

5JM Daisy 

5JG Habiba 

6CT Olivia 

6SF Ella 
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Friday 18th October 2024 

 

 Key Dates 

Phonics Workshop- 24/10 

School closes- 25/10 

School reopens- 4/11  

Poartry Exhibition for parents - 06/11 

Spelling Workshop-12/11 

Christmas Dinner – 13/12 

Christmas Jumper Day- 13/12 

Christmas Fayre- 18/12 

School closes- 20/12 
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1CM 
& 

3PM 

Superstars 
of the 
week 

Eden Camp 
This week our Year 6 

children visited 

Eden Camp, as part 

of the history topic 

on World War Two. 

They had a fantastic 

time and learnt a lot 

about what it would 

have been like at 

that time. 

Phonics Workshop 
On Thursday 24th October, we are 

holding a phonics workshop for     

parents at 9am. 

We will have a short talk in the school 

hall about what phonics is and then you 

will be able to see your child part taking 

in a phonics lesson. This workshop is for 

the parents of children in FS2, Y1 & Y2. 

You need to apply for your 

child’s school place on the 

Hull City Council website. If                

……  you have any problems          

……….doing, please speak 

to Mrs Simmons. 

            Thank you 

Nick and Jane from the 

Salvation Army delivered a 

thought provoking assembly 

for our Harvest Festival. 

 

 They extended 

special thanks to 

our community 

for the wonderful 

donations. 

 

 

School places 

If your child is in nursery now, 

they will start school in 

September 2025.  
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